
To the Attention of All Graduating Students!!! 
 

Students graduating from undergraduate and associate programs who will 

attend the 2020-21 Academic Year Spring Semester graduation ceremony 

are required to return their diplomas, to be given to them at the graduation 

ceremony, to the Student Services office on 9 July 2021 (by the end of the 

working hours) in order to complete the diploma approval process! 

 

To the Attention of All Graduating TRNC Nationals!!! 

• Only the nationals of the TRNC who have applied for the diploma 

approval process are required to submit their diplomas to the Student 

Services Office on the date specified above.  

• TRNC nationals who have not applied for diploma approval will not 

submit their diplomas to the aforesaid office! 

 

 


